
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 
List of Administrative Revisions to the MPO Management Plan 

 
 

Non-substantive corrections and revisions to the Management Plan may be made 
administratively by staff, with subsequent notification of the Lincoln MPO Officials and  

Technical Committees, MPO Email List, and posting of the administrative revisions on the MPO 
website. Administrative modifications were allowed starting with the amendment to the 

Management Plan approved by the Officials Committee on May 10, 2023. 
 
 
 

Approval Date Description of Revisions  

June 5, 2023 Revised references from “StarTran” to “Lincoln Transportation & Utilities – 
StarTran” and revise references from “Lincoln Transportation & Utilities – 
Engineering Services” to “Lincoln Transportation & Utilities – Transportation” 
where appropriate. 

April 11, 2024 Inserted an updated “Memorandum of Agreement for Transportation 
Planning and Programming By and Between the Lincoln Metropolitan 
Planning Organization, City of Lincoln StarTran Bus Service, and Nebraska 
Department of Transportation” (MOA) under Appendix C. The MOA was 
updated on March 21, 2024 to revise references to federal transportation 
bills. The previous MOA referenced the FAST Act, which was superseded by 
the Bipartisan Infrastructure Law. The references to federal bills have been 
revised to be more general and not reference specific bills. The adoption date 
of the MOA on Page 4 was also updated.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
https://linclanc.sharepoint.com/sites/PlanningDept-MPO/Shared Documents/MPO/Management Plan/List of Administrative 
Revisions.docx 


